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Statement: 

• The Netherlands welcomes particularly the broad global consultation and iterative 
steps in the review and editing resulting in the final draft of the Framework for Effective Land 
Administration (FELA). 
 
• The Netherlands believes that FELA is a valuable asset in helping Member States to 
strengthen and modernise its land administration and management processes and systems. 
 
• The Covid-19 pandemic has highlighted the critical need of geospatial information 
related to land administration and management to support national responses in a timely 
manner. The FELA therefore is a strong reference frame that offers guidance. 
 
• The Netherlands notes positively that FELA is fully aligned with the IGIF and so acts as 
an overarching policy guide supporting the achievement of the 2030 Agenda. 
 
• The Netherlands supports the adoption of the FELA. 
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